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September 26, 2016 
Contact:  Jason Latimer, Communications Director 
(727) 464-4988 or 464-6108 

  
Eat More Chicken... and Register to Vote on National Voter Registration Day 

  
The Pinellas County Supervisor of Elections will have Election Ambassadors available at Pinellas 
County Chick-fil-A® restaurants from 11:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 27 – National 
Voter Registration Day – to assist citizens with voter registration. 
 
Anyone needing to register to vote, update their voter registration information or make a mail ballot 
request may do so inside any of the following free-standing Chick-fil-A® locations: 
 

Clearwater  
2516 Gulf to Bay Blvd. 
Clearwater, FL 33765 

Oldsmar  
3740 Tampa Rd.        
Oldsmar, FL 34677 

Feathersound 
3423 Ulmerton Rd. 
Clearwater FL 33762 
 
 

Seminole 
10790 Park Blvd. 
Seminole FL 33772 
 
4th Street N/St. Pete 
4241 4th. St. N                     
St. Petersburg, FL 33703 

Park Place 
7020 US 19 N 
Pinellas Park, FL 33781 
 
 

Largo 
10075 Ulmerton Rd. 
Largo, FL 33771 
 
St. Pete Beach  
4623 Gulf Blvd. 
St. Petersburg, FL 33706 
  
Tyrone Blvd  
2471 Tyrone Blvd. N 
St. Petersburg, FL 33710 
 

The deadline to register to vote for the November 8 General Election is Tuesday, October 11. All 
voters are encouraged to Get Election Ready and update their voter information – including changes 
to their address, name and signature – prior to casting their ballot.  
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